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Happy May Day!!!  It has been a busy month at HOPE 4 Youth!  This update will be one of planting seeds!  Please 
share our video and document links anywhere which makes sense.   

A Night 4 HOPE was a meaningful success!  We exceeded our revenue goal and are 
waiting for final numbers to be tallied regarding our expenses. We believe we are very 
close to our net goal. THANK YOU to each of you in whatever way you were able to 
support us. Magic was real on April 20th!  SAVE THE DATE for our 2025 event on May 3rd! 

Please see the video we shared at the gala.  We are honored to share an updated 
depiction of who we are and how we serve the youth we support.   

Please see our events calendar for the remainder of the year.  Join us when you can! 

We always share with the community; we can only do what we do because of 
the partners who come beside us. On a rainy April Friday, our new friends at 
Task Masters Landscaping came beside HOPE 4 Youth in a big way.  We 
have a newly landscaped outdoor area for our youth to enjoy.  They added 
plants, flowers, pavers, mulch, and so much more!   

Now you really need to come for a tour at HOPE Place to see all the updates 
our generous partners from Heartland Tire Foundation, HOM Furniture, and 
now Task Masters have bestowed on HOPE 4 Youth!   
We are so thankful!   

Finally, a push into being smarter and better partners and advocates of our Mission.  We are in the process of 
developing our Relationship Management Protocol.  We are growing at a pace over the last two years that has now 
challenged the “way we have always done things”.  We are seeing a 
need to provide greater definition of how we partner, with whom we 
partner, and how to build a premier experience with all those we 
partner with.  We will launch a more defined process for our team 
incorporating clear roles of our senior leadership team, our HOPE 4 
Youth experts, and those we designate our Relationship Managers.  

We are excited to launch this in May and are looking forward to the 
momentum we believe this will provide for our overall team.   

Here is to always seeking process improvement, mission 
advancements, and financial solvency allowing us to grow and meet the needs of our community youth 
experiencing homelessness.  Youth Homelessness is UNACCEPTABLE! 

See you on May 20th for our board meeting.  

Building HOPE today and tomorrow; please see our 2023 Impact Report 

LaChelle Williams – HOPE 4 Youth Executive Director          
lwilliams@hope4youthmn.org | 651-249-4258 

       LaChelle’s ED Update 

https://youtu.be/q1dm8DhMnqQ
https://www.hope4youthmn.org/events/
https://www.hope4youthmn.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/Annual-Impact-Report-2024-FINAL.pdf
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